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Hearing for ride sourcing inquiry 

Mark Shehata from Exclusive Cab Management will present to the Economy and Infrastructure Committee on 

Tuesday 18 October at the next public hearing for the inquiry into ride sourcing services. 

The public hearing will be held from 9:30 am to 10:30 am in the Knight Kerr Room at Parliament House. 

The inquiry is investigating whether regulation of ride sourcing services is needed and, if so, how it should be 

structured. 

More details on the inquiry, including the submissions received, are available from the Committee’s website. 
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